12B COTTAGE GROVE SENTINEL FEBRUARY 15, 2017

Our NEIGHBORHOOD

Send in your photos

Venture outside this weekend? Attend an event? Snap a
great shot around town? Send them to The Sentinel for the
chance to appear in “Our Nelﬁhborhood.” Send photos to
cmay @cgsentinel.com or drop them off in person.

Top: Rotarian Janice Albritton receives an award from District Governor Dave Reece.

Right: Jackson Perkins and Emma Sexton represented the Cottage Grove Kiwanis Club and the
Cottage Grove High School Key Club, while raising money for the Special Olympics. The Junior
Class duo gathered donations and took a chilly “Polar Plunge” into a frigid Willamette River at
Maury Jacobs Riverside Park in Eugene, Orego on Saturday morning February 11th.

Above: Charlie Pike celebrates his 90th birthday with family and friends.

« Print home delivery

« Themed special sections

« Pull-out shopping circulars
o Unlimited Web access

o Article archive

« Mobile friendly

« Free e-newsletters

Stay in the know with comprehensive

news coverage from around south
Lane County.

Get all of that for

$36.15 per year

Your Town.
Your Trusted

Find Local Businesses.
Introducing the newest way to find the NeWS Teamo

businesses that mean the most to you.

www.shoppelocal.biz

Find GREAT
MONEY SAVING COUPONS
from local businesses

Enjoy unlimited online, tablet
and mobile access with an e-subscription!

Special Digital Subscription
Only $33.55 for 12 months.
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